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Junior Tour 

Our Junior Tour (Juniors to 2nd class) will take place next Wednesday 8th June to 

the “Let’s Go” camp in Mallow, Co. Cork. 

Leaving at 8.45am sharp 

Returning to school at 5pm approx. 

 

The “Let’s Go” organisers have requested the following: 

 Bring a snack for small break, a packed lunch and plenty of drinks 

 Ensure the children bring a tracksuit bottom and long sleeve top for 

certain activities 

 Light rainwear as outdoor activities will run as scheduled 

 Wear runners 

 If children have long hair please tie it up. 

 Sunscreen should be applied as necessary 

 Please refrain from giving your child nuts or nut products 

 

No money is needed on the day and strictly no mobile phones or devices 

School will be closed that day for all other classes 

Yours sincerely 

 

 Tomás McLoughlin 
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